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DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE: 12/14/2021 Information Notice 
INFO21-017 

SUBJECT: FRAUD ALERT – North Carolina Titles (MVR-191 (Rev 1/13)) 

Overview: 
The Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) has received 
notice from the State of North Carolina advising to be on the lookout for any North 
Carolina Certificate of Title (MVR-191 (Rev 1/13)).  These titles were lost/stolen during 
transit by mail.  

Details: 
THE CONTROL NUMBERS FOR THE MISSING TITLES ARE: 

 
• 110213701 – 110213897 (Located on the bottom right corner)  
 
Signed by the Commissioner Manley (Located on the middle left side) 

 
 
See attached sample  
 
 

Conclusion: 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management. 
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